
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Creation of Streets Committee 
 
DATE:  July 1, 2024 

 
Background 
During discussion at the April 24 council workshop, the City Council expressed some 
interest in the development of a streets committee comprised of residents similar to that 
of the City of Lake Shore. As a result of that discussion, City Administrator Chanski has 
drafted a resolution (attached) that would create an Ad Hoc committee for the purpose 
of advising the City Council on the development and implementation of the streets 
capital plan.  
 
The City Council discussed the creation of a streets committee and the draft resolution 
during their meeting on May 6. While the Council seemed in favor of creation such a 
committee, the Council tabled the discussion to a workshop so that they could further 
discuss expectations of the streets committee prior to establishing it.  
 
During the workshop on June 17, the City Council discussed the benefits of a streets 
committee and all expressed support for its creation. The Council asked staff to bring 
the presented draft resolution to the July 1 City Council Meeting for formal action. 
 
Resolution 
The attached resolution creates an Ad Hoc streets committee for the purpose of 
advising the City Council on the development and implementation of a streets capital 
plan. The intention is for the committee to be the primary working group for the streets 
CIP development process.  
 
The committee would be comprised of 5 members of the public appointed by the Mayor 
with the approval of the City Council. A member of the Council will also need to be 
appointed to serve as a council liaison to the committee. Should the resolution be 
adopted, staff will immediately begin advertising for applications to serve on the 
committee. 
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council adopt the attached resolution establishing an Ad 
Hoc streets committee.     


